
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'Whatley, Hugh' <hugh.whatley@carolinaos.com>
CC: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/28/2017 11:47:38 AM
Subject: RE: Carolina Office

Good Morning Hugh,
 
Thank you for your offer but we are not in the market for an equipment either. Our office is equipped through 
another state agency.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Whatley, Hugh [mailto:hugh.whatley@carolinaos.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 11:43 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Cc: Tori Beth Black 
Subject: Re: Carolina Office
 
Thanks Catherine!

Database management is just one of the areas we can help with.

We've also been discussing equipment solutions for the Office on Aging later this year.
 

At the very least, I'd like to introduce myself as a resource to you as your environment changes or if any needs arise.
Do you have availability tomorrow afternoon for me to swing by and introduce myself?

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 28, 2017, at 11:20 AM, Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

Good Morning Hugh,
 
Tori Beth passed your email along to me for response. We are a small office and not in need of any 
database or automation solutions at this time. Thank you for your email.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Tori Beth Black 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 10:40 AM
 

mailto:Catherine%20McNicoll%20%3CCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:hugh.whatley@carolinaos.com
mailto:toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov


To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: FW: Carolina Office

 
 
 

From: Whatley, Hugh [mailto:hugh.whatley@carolinaos.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 10:24 AM
 
To: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Carolina Office
 
Hey Tori,
 
Thanks for taking my call.
 
My contact info is in this email. I look forward to hearing from you in regards to a meeting.
 
Have a great day!
 
Hugh Whatley
Carolina Office Systems
Direct: 803.727.1154 | Fax: 803.731.0231
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